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CITY OF KEARNEY 
PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 

 
Issued Date:  September 28, 2021 
 
Point of Contact:  Roger Petersen, Street Superintendent, (308) 233-3264 
 
Concrete Repair:  G Avenue from 31st – 33rd Streets 
 
The City of Kearney Street Division announces that beginning Wednesday, September 29, 
2021, concrete repair will take place between 31st and 33rd Streets on G Avenue.  Work is 
expected to last one week, weather permitting.  Motorists are asked to use caution when 
traveling around the work zone.   
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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